
NAPLAN is the name of some literacy and numeracy tests completed by students in Australia. 

All students do NAPLAN tests when they are in Year 3, 5, 7 and 9.

Students are tested in English about their knowledge in reading, writing and maths. 

The test questions are presented in Standard Australian English dialect.

Some of the questions are written and some of the questions are spoken. 

The tests will get easier or harder, depending on how students are going.

Students do four different tests during two weeks in May each year.

Students in Year 3 will do the Writing test using pencil and paper. Year 3 students will answer 
the other test questions on the computer.

Students in Years 5, 7 and 9 will answer all their test questions on computers.

Teachers will help students get ready for NAPLAN tests.

After getting the results back in Term 3, schools will give parents and carers a report showing 
how their child did. 

Parents and carers can talk to the teacher about these results.

The information from the NAPLAN tests is used by people working in the Australian 
Government, your state or territory education authority and the school to find out how 
students are going all over Australia. It lets them see which schools are doing well and which 
schools might need help.
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Talk to the teacher if you are worried about your child being able to do the tests.

For more information on NAPLAN, visit nap.edu.au  

The names of the four tests are:

NAPLAN – information 
for parents and carers 

https://www.nap.edu.au



